INDIANA 800 MHZ REGION PLANNING COMMITTEE
FCC REGION 14

Alex R. Whitaker, Chairman

Douglas B. Cochrane, Secretary

c/o The Integrated Public Safety Commission
Indiana Government Center — North, Room N340
100 North Senate Avenue, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2259
TX: 317-234-6513 ; FAX: 317-234-6514

E-mail: alwhitaker@ipsc.in.gov

E-mail: dcochrane@ipsc.in.gov

May 29, 2013

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sirs:

The Indiana Region 14 800 MHz Planning Committee’s Regional Conformance Review Sub-
Committee (RCRC) has reviewed and approved the attached application for the City of
Indianapolis, Division of Public Safety Communications.

As Chairman of FCC Region 14, I recommend approval of the attached application for Special
Temporary Authority (STA) and permanent licensing.

Sincerely,

(1041068

Alex R. Whitaker
Chairman Region 14




